Ted Hess Letter to 2015 Veteran Volunteer Winner Gardner



Lester C. Hess, Jr.
Past Grand Exalted Ruler

P.O. Box 351 Wheeling, WV 26003-0046 (304) 233-3511 Office (304) 233-3199 Fax E-mail: lhess@bhbglaw.com

June 15, 2015

Ms. Linda Gardner c/o Arlington-Fairfax Lodge No. 2188 8421 Arlington Blvd. Fairfax, VA 22031-4601

Dear Linda:

Congratulations on your selection as Female Veteran Volunteer of the Year for the entire Commonwealth of Virginia. I was certainly impressed with the announcement of your selection by Vicki Shiflett at the Annual Convention of the Virginia Elks Association last weekend in Chesapeake.

On behalf of our Elks National Veterans Service Commission office staff in Chicago, I wish to thank you for your dedication and commitment to our Elks Veterans Program. Because of members like you, the Elks continue to be a positive influence in the care our nation's Veterans receive. All of Virginia is proud of you. The Virginia State Sponsor is certainly proud of you as well.

Sincerely and fraternally,

leter from h

Lester C. Hess, Jr.

LCH,Jr./rch

cc: ENVSC (via e-mail)

Ronald L. Hicks, Endorsed Candidate for GER (via e-mail)

Robert R. Hinkle, SDGER (via e-mail) Geoffrey B. Cox, SP (via e-mail)

Beverly A. Hamby, PSP (via e-mail) Vicki S. Shiflett, State Chair (via e-mail)

Roger Monger, Editor and Webmaster (via e-mail)

Elle Care - Elle Share